
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1500/21-22                                                  03.01.2022 

 
CIRCULAR 

Dear Parents, 

 
Subject: PARENT SURVEY ON MODIFIED WORKING DAYS 

 
Based on the directives from SPEA, the working days in the school has been 

changed to become four days from Monday to Thursday from January 2022 and 

the working hours has been modified in line with curriculum requirements. 

 

We invite the parents to complete the below survey to suggest the preference for 

the new schedule of school timings. Kindly submit the same through the link given 

below on or before 5th January 2022. 

 

CLICK HERE TO SUBMIT THE SURVEY 
 

If you have more than one child studying in the school, please complete this 

questionnaire for each child separately. 

 

 
Solicit your co-operation. 
 

 
With regards, 
 

 
 

Sd/- 
RAFIA ZAFAR ALI 
PRINCIPAL 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScixZ54dWXeamb-7KefUE1J9FZ_rh-fviFrnc9nnLuCeA8ZlQ/viewform?hl=en-us

